
CLASS OF . . .
New College Pontefract recently sent us a copy of their “Celebrating Success 
2013” brochure showing some of their students who completed their A Levels this 
year.  Included in this booklet were two ex-Crofton Pupils, Rachel Olley and        
Andrew Cook, who both left Crofton in 2011.

We are very proud of all our pupils so it’s great to hear what ex-pupil are up to. As 
a result of this we are currently writing to all our Class of 2011 pupils asking what 
they are up to and would love to hear from you whatever you’re doing; wherever 
you are!

For now we congratulate both Andrew and Rachel on their A Level Success and 
wish them the very best for their future university studies and beyond.

We also recently came across another ex-pupil, Liam Duffy (Class of 2007),  in 
Mosaic Magazine (September Issues 79).  In November last year Liam opened his 
own restaurant, Iris, in Wakefield having always wanted to be a chef.   

We will bring you news of other pupils as we begin to gather it and if you know 
someone who left Crofton and you think we should celebrate their achievements 
then please let us know: andrea.hewson@croftonacademy.org.uk. 


